From: Raika Sheppard

**Sent:** Wednesday, February 21, 2024 11:10 AM **To:** Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> **Cc:** Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>;

Subject: Re: Member Motion- Urging that a Second National Summit to Combat Antisemitism be

Convened

Dear Members of Council,

I am writing to show my support and appreciation for the very important motion brought forward by Councillor Karen Cilevitz, to urge forward the government of Canada to Mandate a Special Envoy for Preserving Holocaust Remembrance and Combating Antisemitism and for the very important work put forth by B'nai Brith of Canada, with the guidance and leadership of Mr. Marvin Rotrand, National Director- League for Human Rights.

In these difficult and tumultuous times, it is imperative, more than ever, to stand strong and to speak out against antisemitism and discrimination.

It is my hope that council votes unanimously in favor of this motion.

Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

Raika Sheppard, B.A., J.D.
Manager
JK Law Professional Corporation
Barrister, Solicitor and Notary Public
10210 Yonge Street, Unit B, Richmond Hill, Ontario, L4C 3B6